
Dear 

,RYANAIR 	167.d 

Your request (1909356) has been updated. To 
add additional comments, reply to this email. 

(Ryanair)  
r 

We refer to your correspondence dated 
2020-03-27. 

We regret the cancellation of your flight 
FR7412 from Eindhoven to Faro 
(Algarve) on the 2020-03-26, which was 
due to travel restrictions caused by the 
impact of COVID-19. 


